
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Registration times: 
KS2-8.45am (Willow, Chestnut, Beech, Oak)     

  KS1- 8.55am (Lime, Cherry, Ash) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact us:   
Tel: 01373 822902  E-mail: office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk  

 Website: www.diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk 
 

Dates for your Diary 
May 
Tue 1st                     Deadline for Yr6 London residential final payment 
Wed 2nd                                    Beech Class Celebration Assembly 
Fri 4th                                        Deadline for Scarecrow makers 
Mon 7th                                  Bank Holiday 
Wed 9th                                     Chestnut Class Celebration Assembly 
Fri 11th                    Deadline for Yr5 Oxenwood residential payment 
w/c 14th                                    KS2 SATS Week 
Wed 16th                                   NO assembly 
Tue 22nd                                   Oxenwood trip meeting for Year 5  at  3.15pm 
Tue 22nd                                  5.30pm Year 6 Parents Meeting at Matravers 
Wed 23rd                                  Willow Class Celebration Assembly 
Thu 24th                                   FODS Film Night 
w/c 28th                                 Holiday 
June 
Mon 4th                                 Teacher Training Day 
Wed 6th                                      Kwik Cricket at Warminster Cricket Club 
Thu 7th & Fri 8th                       Yr 5 Oxenwood residential 
Fri 8th                                        Quiz Night at school 
Sat 9th                                        Village Day/Flower Festival 
Sat 16th &Sun 17th                    Scarecrow Trail 
Mon 25th                                   Junior Good Citizens for Year 6 
Tue 26th                                    London trip meeting for Year 6     3.15pm 
Wed 27th & Thu 28th             Matravers induction days for Yr6 
Thu 28th                                   Matravers Parents Evening for Year 6 
July 
Mon 2nd – Wed 4th                  Kingdown induction days 
Tue 3rd                                       Kingdown Open Day (times to be confirmed) 
Fri 6th                                        Summer Fayre 
Thu 12th & Fri 13th                   Yr 6  London residential 
Tues 24th                                   Leavers Assembly 
Tues 24th                                   Leavers BBQ 
Wed 25th                                   Last day of term   (12 o’clock finish) 

 
 

mailto:office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk


 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

House Point Scores 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HAWK    268 

MERLIN 

FALCON 

KESTREL 

331 

263 

216 
 

 

Class Celebration Assembly 
 

Our next Celebration Assembly is on 
Wednesday 2nd May and will be  

Beech Class. 
 

Please join us at 2.30pm. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Treetops Breakfast Club 
 

Monday-Friday 
 

Open from 7.30am–8.30am 
 

£4 a session   
 

Forms are available on our website or 
from the office 

 

                      Community Cohesion 
 

Our Christian value for the month is:  

Justice
Each month we will have a focus on an 

important value in our school and within the 
community which will be high profile in 

class and feature in assemblies 
……. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Spaces available for girls only, age 5 – 7. We 
meet on Mondays in the village.  If you would 
like more information please contact Jackie 
Newell on 01373-822050 or 07812-912675 
or via email on jackienewell38@yahoo.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Achievements 
Emily W earned her 10m badge for 

swimming 
Congratulations 

mailto:jackienewell38@yahoo.co.uk


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reporting Absence 
Please notify the office of absence before  9.00am each day. If we do not hear from you, we 
will phone you to ascertain the nature of absence. Please note: a child with sickness or an 
upset stomach should remain away from school for 48hrs after the last episode of illness. 
Tel: 01373 822902 or e-mail: office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk 

This week: 
                                     Attendance:    96.5%                          Absence:        3.5% 
                                                    Learning time lost this week: 39 days 
 

Weekly Class Attendance Trophy 
This week the winners are Chestnut & Beech      

 

Congratulations        

 
 

         Please ensure snacks and packed 
lunches do not include nuts or nut 
products as we have a member 
of staff and a child with severe allergies. 
 

Their allergies are so severe they would 
need an Epipen followed by a hospital 
visit, so please help us prevent this. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 
Please return your Scholastic Book                                         
orders to the office by Tuesday 
8th May with a cheque payable to 
‘Scholastic Ltd’ or your card details   
written on the order form. 
                    
                       Thank you 

 
 
 
 
 Dilton Marsh Neighbourhood Plan – Rural Housing Needs Survey 

 
 

You will hopefully have heard about the proposed Neighbourhood Plan for Dilton Marsh. 
The aim of a Neighbourhood Plan is to set out a vision for the village covering issues 
including housing, transport and environment – and how these aspirations will be 
achieved.  
 

There were two public meetings in September 2017, which resulted in the formation of the 
Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group, which has now started work on producing the Plan. 
It is important to enable all residents to contribute their views and ideas, so there will be 
regular consultations to ensure that this happens.  
 

The next major consultation is about to take place in the form of a Rural Housing Needs 
Survey. This questionnaire asks about current housing in the Dilton parish and the need 
for new houses, including affordable homes.  Each household in Dilton Marsh will soon 
receive the survey through their letterbox. Please take the time to complete it as your views 
count. Once done, just return the form to Wiltshire Council in the pre-paid envelope 
supplied. You can also complete the survey online.  
 

The closing date will be 29th May 2018. Wiltshire Council staff will then analyse your 
responses and produce a report which will be used to inform the Neighbourhood Plan. 
Members of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group – who are all volunteers - will be 
distributing the questionnaires by hand and will be happy to discuss further with you.  
 

Should you need any help in completing them, please contact: 
 

Kathy Hutt 01373 301656 Kathryn.hutt@live.co.uk  
Sonja Harris 01373 464081 sonjakv@sky.com  
David Middleton 07963 743215 dgmiddleton@live.co.uk  
 

mailto:office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk
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James K (6) 
Ayden (6) 
Evie (11) 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FODS (Friends of Dilton School) 
May 
Thu 24th        Film Night 
June 
Fri 8th              Quiz Night 
16th & 17th       Scarecrow Trail 
July 
Fri 6th             Summer Fayre 

…………. 
 

Chair:           Sarah Yeadon 
Vice-Chair: Amanda Hudd 

Secretary:    Zoe Hills 
Treasurer:   Lucy Budd 

 

………… 
If you would like to make a scarecrow, please 

inform the office by FRIDAY. 
Thank you    

 
 

 

Quote of the month: 

 
 

Please ensure all sweatshirts and 
cardigans are clearly labelled as without 

them, it is impossible to return to the 
correct owners. 

Thank you 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Shining Stars 
 

Every week, two children from each class are awarded the ‘Shining Star’ certificate. This  award is 
given to children that are setting a good example by showing extra effort with their learning, 
perfect behaviour or generally having a good attitude to every aspect of school. Although this is 
celebrated in our Friday assembly, we thought the children deserved a special mention: 
 
Lime Class: Ben & Honor 
Cherry Class: Seraphina & Emilie 

Ash Class: Emma & Max 
Willow Class: Charlie H & Ollie 
Chestnut Class: Daniel & Grace T 
Beech Class: Jess & Alfie 
Oak Class: Adam & Ryleigh 
 
Congratulations to our ‘Shining Stars’ 
 
 
 

Star Writers 
 

We are always impressed with the outstanding quality of the children’s writing, and whilst we 
recognise this in our classes, we thought it would be nice to celebrate these amazing skills with 
the school community. So, every two weeks, one piece of work from each class will be chosen and 
hung on our new ‘Star Writers’ display. The children will also receive a certificate and a special 
mention here.  
 
Lime Class: Roarke 
Cherry Class: Finlay-Ray 

Ash Class:  Ellie                            
Willow Class: Flo 
Chestnut Class: Caroline 
Beech Class: Sophie 
Oak Class: James 
 
 

Congratulations to our ‘Star Writers’ 
 

FODS Scarecrow Trail for families in the community… 
 

This year the theme will be ‘SPORTING EVENTS’ and will run on  

Saturday 16th June & Sunday 17th June 2018 
 

 If you would like to make a scarecrow to stand somewhere in the village - this could be outside your house 

or looking out of a window, please let us know. (If you don’t live in Dilton we can organise a home for 

your scarecrow somewhere in the village.) Scarecrow Trail sheets will be sold nearer the event and the 

challenge will be to find each Scarecrow and guess the Sporting Event.  

Please complete the slip below and return to the school office by Friday 

      ……………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Please return to:   Dilton Marsh Primary School   office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk 
 

I   will be making a Scarecrow ……………………………..……..…. (Your name)   

           

I will display it in …………..………………….…..(Street name) / I live outside Dilton…… 
 

The Sporting Event will be ……………………………………………..……………….……..  
 

Contact Number………………………………………………….… 

E-mail Address ……………………………………………………..… 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Lime Class are thoroughly enjoying the ‘People who help us’ topic. They have welcomed lots of 
special people who all kindly gave up their time to help bring the topic to life. Thank you so much 
to the visitors we have seen so far – we look forward to seeing who will visit next! 
 


